
Dress as an Elf on the 12th this Christmas
Take part in our annual fancy dress fundraising activity and ‘Dress Yourself 
as an Elf’ on 12 December by wearing red or green, or even your favourite 
Christmas jumper.

A donation of just £1 to take part will make a real difference to hundreds 
of babies and children all across Sussex.

Help us to make sure no child in 
hospital will miss out this Christmas
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